
 
 
 
 
 
 

Memorandum 
 

To: Mayor Nelson and Members of the City Council 
 

From: Haley Morrison, Accounting Clerk / Special Projects Coordinator  

Date: July 25, 2025 

Subject: GreenStep Cities Road Signs 
 

Council Member Goodboe-Bisschoff has requested the City Council consider approving the 
purchase of six (6) 2’x2’ “Minnesota GreenStep City” signs to display at key locations throughout 
the City. These signs recognize the City’s participation in the Minnesota GreenStep Cities 
program and help promote our ongoing sustainability efforts to the public.  
 
Spring Lake Park is a proud participant in the Minnesota GreenStep Cities program, which 
supports and recognizes cities that implement sustainable practices. Installing signage serves to 
highlight our commitment to environmental stewardship and increase community awareness of 
this initiative. 

 
The signs will be 2’x2’ in size and cost $88 each. The total cost for six (6) signs is $528. Funds for 
this purchase will come directly from the Recycling Fund.  

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 763-784-6491. 

 


	To: Mayor Nelson and Members of the City Council

